

RICK SCOTT GOVERNOR

May 1, 2017

Dear Friends:

Congratulations to the families and friends of the Women's League for Conservative Judaism on your 100th anniversity. Thank you for your continued and dedicated service to your community.

The community involvement of individuals like you is essential to the continued success of our communities. Our goal is to make Florida the global destination for job creation so our future generations can have great opportunities to live their dreams in the Sunshine State. Florida has made tremendous strides in the past six years, and we have to continue to invest in areas that are important to families. We'll keep fighting to make Florida a better place and make investments that help our children and grandchildren for decades to come.

Over the years, Florida and Israel have joined together in peace and security for our families. Florida stands with the nation of Israel and continues to ask for peace for families in Florida, Israel, and throughout the world.

You have my best wishes for your continued success as you serve families in your communities.

Sincerely,

Rick Scott Governor